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Mr. President,

Mozambique warmly welcomes the delegation of Russian Federation and thank them for the update on the human rights situation in their country.

We commend the Government of Russia for the progress made in implementation of the supported recommendations arose from the 3rd cycle of the UPR.

In constructive manner, Mozambique offers to Russian Federation the following recommendations: 

1. To continue with efforts to eliminate violence against women and girls
2. Promote and embrace the concept of quality inclusive education and adopt a long-term roadmap and action plan to achieve inclusive education

Mozambique wishes Russian Federation every success in the present UPR process.

Thank you, Mr. President
